
 

                                  DEPARTMENT OF LAW 

                          NOTICE    
 

The Department of Law, University of Mumbai in 

collaboration with Kishinchand Chellaram Law College is 

organizing a workshop on "Quantification in Legal Research" on 

Friday, 13th January, 2023 at 2:00 PM at   KC Law College, 123, 

Dinshaw Wachha Road, Vidyasagar Prin. K. M. Kundnani 

Chowk, Churchgate, Mumbai - 400020. The resource person at the 

event shall be Prof. Dr. Tarun Arora, Dean School of Legal Studies 

& Head, Department of Law, Central University of Punjab, 

Bathinda. E-certificate of participation shall be given to all 

participants.  

The link for registration to participate in the workshop is 

http://surl.li/ehqgp .  

 

                                 Sd/- 
                            Head, Department of Law 

Mumbai, 
10th January, 2023. 

http://surl.li/ehqgp

